Office of Records & Registration

Important Correction to Spring 2023 Academic Calendar

The spring 2023 Academic Calendar has been updated. The last day of classes
was incorrectly noted as May 8. The actual last day of classes has been corrected to
May 10. No other corrections were needed. The study day, common exam day and
final exam week remain unchanged.

Many thanks to the faculty who pointed out the error. Please make note of the
corrected Academic Calendar.

We are sorry for any incovenience or confusion the error may have caused.
Happy holidays,
Stella Turk

Executive Director of Student Services
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